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Educational Technology Cooperative Members, 
Please join us for an update on the status of NC-SARA and SREB SECRRA. Mary 
Larson, Director of Student Access Programs and Services, will provide an update 
on the status of states and institutions in the SREB region, as well as the national 
status of states and institutions. We have received many questions on this topic: 

When will SECRRA be dissolved? 
How will this affect my institution/agency? 
What will happen to the Electronic Campus? 
Will I still need to list my online courses?  
What is the timeline for all of these changes? 

Mary will have answers to these questions, as well as others you may have.  
 
This webinar is free but you must register to attend. Click the following link to 
register:  https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/108161530357110018  
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